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The 2017 Navy League Christmas Party will be held on Sunday, December 10, 6:00-8:00 
PM at the Plantation Club - the Landings on Skidaway Island.  Cost is $36.00 per person.  Full 
Buffet Dinner.  Live Music.  Cash Bar.  Reservations and payment are due by December 4. 
Reserve via PayPal on the Savannah Navy League website or mail a check to Cliff Angers, 202 
Wickersham Dr, Savannah, GA 31411.  Questions - call Shirley McCarthy 912 - 598-2166. 

Upcoming Events 

December 3, Sunday    2:00 PM    Pearl Harbor Remembrance     Mighty 8th AF Museum 

December 5, Tuesday   5:30 PM    Board of Directors Meeting  USCGAS Training Room 

December 10, Sunday  6:00 - 8:00 PM  Christmas Party  Plantation Club at The Landings 

2018     HAPPY NEW YEAR!    2018 

January 2, Tuesday    5:30 PM    Board of Directors Meeting  USCGAS Training Room 

January 16, Tuesday   5:45 PM   Dinner Meeting NEW OFFICERS Carey Hilliards - Abercorn 

February 6, Tuesday    5:30 PM   Board of Directors Meeting   USCGAS Training Room 

February 20, Tuesday    5:45 PM   Dinner Meeting    Carey Hilliards ï Abercorn 

March 6, Tuesday    5:30 PM   Board of Directors Meeting   USCGAS Training Room 

March 17, Saturday    9:00 AM   St Patrickôs Day Parade  South End of Forsyth Park 

March 20, Tuesday        5:45 PM   Dinner Meeting   Carey Hilliards ï Abercorn 

April 3, Tuesday    5:30 PM    Board of Directors Meeting   USCGAS Training Room 

April 17, Tuesday    5:45 PM   Dinner Meeting   Carey Hilliards - Abercorn 

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
In my time as President of Savannah Navy League, I have been extremely fortunate to observe the 
very positive results of the great work being done by our members in supporting our Sea Services 
and their families.  Whether it is recognition awards for all the many Navy, Marine and Coast Guard 
units we support, the family Thanksgiving Dinner, the St. Patrick's Day Parade, the family support 
units, the CG ball game, the Submariner Leadership Awards, the Marine Drill Instructor Awards and 
much more !!! You are doing GREAT WORK.   I Thank You. 
Savannah Navy League has been recognized as a 2016 Outstanding Council by National.  You 
made this happen.  Thank You Again!   Tom  Latham 
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Submarine Group  10 Change of Command  
Commander, Submarine Group Ten held a change of command ceremony at Naval Submarine Base Kings 
Bay, September 7. Rear Adm. Randy Crites was relieved by Rear Adm. Michael Holland as the Subma-
rine Group Ten commander. Vice Adm. Joseph Tofalo, Commander of Submarine Forces, was the guest 
speaker for the ceremony and commended Crites and his team for their outstanding performance.  
Crites commanded Group Ten for over two years and said Holland will be inheriting one the best teams 
he's worked with throughout his career. ñOur submarines are mission ready, our crews are trained and 
ready. I couldn't be prouder of the men and women assigned here," said Crites. 

Submarine Group 10 is the Nation's pre-eminent provider of sea-based strategic deterrence, strike, and 
unique Ohio-class guided-missile submarine special operations capabilities. 

Savannah Navy League  

 Submariner Leadership Awards  
 
Captain Wirth, Commodore of Submarine Squadron 20 and Captain 
Palmer, Commodore of Submarine Squadron 16 have both announced 
that they will be selecting recipients shortly for this year's Savannah 
Navy League Submariner Leadership Awards.   
 
Those eligible for consideration are crew members of the USS Alaska, 
USS Florida, USS Georgia, USS Maryland, USS Rhode Island, USS 
Tennessee, USS West Virginia, USS Wyoming and the USCG Marine 
Protection Force. 
 
Award categories are Department Head, Junior Officer, Chief Petty 
Officer, and Junior Enlisted. 
 

 

Submarine Squadron 20 Change of Command  

Submarine Squadron 20 held a change-of-command ceremony at the 
chapel aboard Naval Submarine Base Kings Bay, Aug. 11. CAPT Bob 
Wirth relieved CAPT T. R. Buchanan as the Submarine Squadron 20 
commodore.  Rear Adm. Randy B Crites, Commander, Submarine 
Group 10, was the guest speaker for the ceremony. Crites awarded 
Buchanan with the Legion of Merit for his service as commodore. 
 
CAPT Wirth took command of Submarine Squadron 20, which is re-
sponsible for the maintenance and operations of five Ohio-class ballistic 
missile submarines. 

Savannah Navy League President Tom Latham, along with Pat Yovich, 
O. C. Fowler and Bob Gephart attended. 
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USS Alaska (SSBN 732) Updates  

 

USS Alaska BLUE Change of Command 
 
The Ohio-class ballistic-missile submarine USS 
Alaska (SSBN 732) Blue crew held a change of 
command at Naval Submarine Base Kings Bay, 
Sept. 29.  CDR David Forman was relieved by 
CDR Dave Brooks as commanding officer of the 
Alaska Blue crew.  CDR Forman spent 269 days 
underway thorough out his time as commanding 
officer of Alaska.  CDR Brooks previously 
served as the executive officer on USS Wyoming 
(SSBN 742) Gold crew in Kings Bay.  
 
Savannah Navy League was represented by Tom 
Latham, Cliff Angers, and O. C. Fowler. 

 

Savannah Navy League President Tom Latham and Bob Gephart travelled to Kings Bay to join 

USS Alaska BLUE in recognizing their selected Sailors of the Year and Sailors of the Quarter. 

 

USS Alaska Blue Sailors of  Year USS Alaska Blue Sailors of  Quarter 

USS Alaska BLUE Sailors of the Year / Quarter 

USS Alaska FRGðTrunk or Treat 

USS Alaska  GOLD and BLUE FRGs  set up Halloween  stations at the annual Trunk or 

Treat celebration at Kings Bay.  Savannah Navy League was happy to participate. 


